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Standards may require technical 
competence
 

Sarah Millar is quoted in the Law Times article Standards may 
require technological competence on December 4, 2017. This 
article discusses the proposed amendment to the baseline 
standards of professionalism for lawyers to include 
technological competence.

Continue reading: https://www.lawtimesnews.com/author/dale-
smith/standards-may-require-technological-competence-15033/
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